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As an RN during this pandemic I have never been more mistreated as a nurse than 

any other job/career I have ever had. Rather than cap CEO and admin pay, you wish 

to punish travel nurses such as myself by regulating how much I’m allowed to make 

for my own well-being and livelihood. See what happens if you cap our pay. The 

staffing is already horrendous as it is; it’ll be even worse. Myself along with countless 

others will quit. Have fun running your hospitals.  


